St Francois State Park
public meeting, Sept. 7, 2024

We had approximately 13 people in attendance at the meeting.

We talked about all the past and future projects we have going on at the park. Also, we
spoke about our work in natural resources preservation in the park, including what future
burns are in store, and what we are doing at the current moment to prepare.

The main section we received the most interest in was the update on the new campground
thatis in the works. The public’s general reaction to all the news and the updates was
good.

We did not receive any negative comments or concerns to note. All the feedback was good
and the people that attended the meeting all seemed excited for the years to come.

The only questions or comments we received were about the design, location, and what
changes would be made to the current campground in addition to the new one.



